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Student Dress Policy


The purpose of this student dress policy is to insure students come to the school setting properly prepared for participating in the educational process and encourage students to “dress for success”.  Years of experience have shown that students’ attitudes and behaviors are directly related to their dress and the pride they take in themselves and their work.  All attire must be in good taste and appropriate to the school setting.  The school’s personnel have a responsibility to insure proper and appropriate conditions for learning along with protection the health and safety of its student body.


For the continued maintenance of a positive, and safe learning environment, the following rules and guidelines relative to student dress and grooming, gang apparel, possessions (inclusive of electronic equipment such as pagers, hand held phones, or any other communication devices), and behaviors will apply to all students on school grounds or while attending school activities. The business at hand is education and while we want our students to be comfortable, their clothing or apparel must not be immodest, unsafe or distracting to the learning process. The following guidelines are advised:





Shorts, skirts and dresses should be mid-thigh length. No spandex or unusually tight shorts.  Shirts can be sleeveless, but no low necklines, sheer, strapless, bare midriff, bare back design, or spaghetti straps. Bra straps and all under garments should not be exposed. Destroyed and distressed pants must not have holes in places that expose undergarments. Pants must be secured at the waist-line and may not hang down exposing undergarments. No clothing that could be considered pajamas or slippers may be worn to school unless a Special Activity Day allows it.


Hair should not be disruptive to student learning. Unnatural colors and styles will be evaluated by the faculty on an individual basis and may result in communication between school and home.  We ask that children do not wear make-up.


Clothing or apparel along with jewelry, accessories, notebooks, a manner of grooming which by its nature, color, arrangement, trademark, tattoo(es) or any other attribute denotes membership in a group or gang will be prohibited. 


Clothing that carries derogatory, obscene, sexually suggestive statements or connotations, endorses/promotes tobacco, alcohol or any illegal activity is prohibited.


Students will not carry cell phones during the school day.  They may remain “off” in the child’s backpack.  The use of cell phones during school hours will result in confiscation.   Parents will be notified and required to pick the phone up.  The school is not responsible for the theft of any cellular phone.





If a student arrives at school with clothing that is inappropriate, the parents will be contacted to bring a change of clothes to school.








